
Item G14
#320 Approving Amendment to the Speed Limit on South Locust 
Between the South City Limits and the Wood River Bridge.

The Public Works Department performed speed studies to determine the appropriate speed 
limits on South Locust Street between the south City limits and US Highway 34, and from US 
Highway 34 to the Wood River Bridge.  Construction in these areas has been completed.  The 
recommended speed limit for the south City limits to US Highway 34 is 50 miles per hour.  
The recommended speed limit for US Highway 34 to the Wood River Bridge is 40 miles per 
hour. See attached RESOLUTION.
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